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13/01/2024  20:14:272023/5398/T OBJ June Blande I am writing to object to the intended works to the trees in Auden Place.

We , the tenants and local residents are lucky to enjoy the mature trees and shrubs in Auden Place, lovingly 

attended over many years. We have confidence in the Conservation orders governing the area.

Our homes are surrounded by busy car parks and so the surrounding trees and shrubs are so important to 

improving our environment ( not only us tenants but also including the very busy Auden Place Nursery ).

I strongly object and hope that my objection will be noted.
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